
Cycling Advisory Committee Resignation 
 
Hello, 
 
This letter is to inform of my resignation from the Cycling Advisory Committee, effective 
immediately, as I unfortunately have a conflict with school. 
 
It was a privilege to be involved in the direction of cycling infrastructure in London and to see so 
many new projects and improvements during my time on the Committee. It was such a 
pleasure to serve alongside the wonderful members of the CAC. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Olivia Toth 


